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Across

1. Jessica of "Dark 
Angel"

5. Places to bathe

9. In need of a massage

13. Part of a nuclear 
arsenal, for short

17. Spa feature

19. Map feature

20. 10 C-notes

21. Like some losers, 
maybe

22. A large travelling 
bag made of stiff 
leather

24. Frau's partner

25. Black cat, maybe

26. Most cunning

27. Routine 
authorization of an 
action without 
questions

30. Paraphernalia

31. Penny, perhaps

32. Jocks' antitheses

33. One who inserts 
foreign or spurious 
matter into genuine 
writings

40. Hardly modern

42. goddess of fate

43. Like a depth finder

44. Stir

45. Extinct flightless 
bird

48. Tender and brittle

51. A series of 
operations (2 wds.)

55. "It's no ___!"

56. Common black 
European thrush

58. Propelled a boat

59. Capri, for one

60. not free to move 
about

62. Snow or water

63. Observes

64. Having full power 
to represent a 
government

70. A former 
Portuguese province on 
the south coast of 
China

73. "Holy ___!"

74. To wind or move in 
a spiral course

78. Swear

79. A "_____" of 
wisdom

81. Unflappable

84. Bossy remark?

85. Offset another 
action

88. Slip by

90. Coast Guard 
officer: Abbr.

91. Not his

92. A Japanese martial 
art using swords of 
split bamboo

94. Draft, maybe

95. Where "Aida" 
premiered

97. Wrestling 
maneuvers (2 wds.)

101. In a crowd of

103. Daughter of Ea



105. No layabout

106. Treasured one, 
maybe (hyph.)

111. Drops off

114. Deliberate

115. Hula ____

116. Having an 
exaggerated sense of 
self-importance

119. Affirm

120. Mysterious 
character

121. Aromatic seeds

122. A Brenda Lee 
song, "I'm _____"

123. 1987 Costner role

124. "Back in the ___"

125. Daughter of Zeus

126. Art subject

Down

1. Venomous snake

2. Golden Triangle 
country

3. Singer Ives

4. Stimulates an 
immune response

5. Big bang maker

6. Mouse manipulator

7. Bridges of Los 
Angeles County

8. The end of a ticket

9. A city in Greece

10. Variety of silica 
containing 
microcrystalline quartz

11. A contest of speed 
(2 Wds)

12. A circular domed 
dwelling that is 
portable and self-
supporting

13. Chemical cousin

14. Settle by 
concession

15. Strain

16. Fixes

18. An independent 
ruler or chieftain

19. Openings

23. Quickly, quickly

28. Keep out

29. Chips in

33. The ossicle 
between the malleus 
and the stapes

34. Like Odin

35. Has a bit of

36. Mother ___

37. Orderliness

38. Small songbirds

39. Mozart's "L'___ del 
Cairo"

41. Managed, with 
"out"

44. Least good

46. Nothing but

47. Seemingly forever

49. W.W. I soldier

50. Festive time

52. Jab

53. Precipitate

54. A woman who was 
regarded as an oracle

57. D.C. bigwig

61. Give rise to

62. Shoat cote

63. Cantilevered 
window

65. Mosque officials

66. Dermatologist's 
concern

67. Cantina cooker

68. Diamonds, slangily

69. Blue-ribbon

70. Defensive spray

71. Shakespeare, the 
Bard of ___

72. A spicy dish that 
originated in northern 
Africa

75. Drive

76. Pried (into)

77. Gadabouts

79. Equal

80. Incorrect

81. Pleads

82. Coastal raptors

83. Completely fix

86. The part of the leg 
between the hip and the 
knee

87. Schuss, e.g.

89. Vacuum aspiration

93. Make a father

96. Ticks off

97. sharpshooter; 
marksman, maybe

98. Deep-six

99. Blubbers

100. Warm

101. Pitcher, of a sort

102. Purple shade

104. Hotel room 
amenities

107. Drive-___

108. Poland's Walesa

109. Chill

110. Starting place

112. Alternative to 
nude

113. Variety of 
chalcedony

117. Bit of business 
attire

118. Soapmaker's need


